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  Plato: 'The Republic' Plato,2000-09-25 First
published in 2000, this translation of one of the
great works of Western political thought is based
on the assumption that when Plato chose the
dialogue form for his writing, he intended these
dialogues to sound like conversations - although
conversations of a philosophical sort. In addition
to a vivid, dignified and accurate rendition of
Plato's text, the student and general reader will
find many aids to comprehension in this volume: an
introduction that assesses the cultural background
to the Republic, its place within political
philosophy, and its general argument; succinct
notes in the body of the text; an analytical
summary of the work's content; a full glossary of
proper names; a chronology of important events;
and a guide to further reading. The result is an
accomplished and accessible edition of this
seminal work, suitable for philosophers and
classicists as well as historians of political
thought at all levels.
  Plato's Republic, Books 1-10 Plato,2001 The
Greek philosopher Plato was born in Athens in 428
B.C. He created dramatic dialogues, probably
intended for oral performance, but seldom
presented in that format until Agora Publications
launched this series of dramatizations in 1994.
The Republic explores most of the fundamental
questions of philosophy, beginning with a search
for how to define justice, moving to a quest for a
model of the best possible human community, and
concluding with reflections on the immortality of
the soul.
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  The Republic Plato,2007-05-31 Plato's Republic
is widely acknowledged as the cornerstone of
Western philosophy. Presented in the form of a
dialogue between Socrates and three different
interlocutors, it is an enquiry into the notion of
a perfect community and the ideal individual
within it. During the conversation other questions
are raised: what is goodness; what is reality;
what is knowledge? The Republic also addresses the
purpose of education and the role of both women
and men as 'guardians' of the people. With
remarkable lucidity and deft use of allegory,
Plato arrives at a depiction of a state bound by
harmony and ruled by 'philosopher kings'.
  The Republic Plato,2009-01-01 The Republic is
Plato's most famous work and one of the seminal
texts of Western philosophy and politics. The
characters in this Socratic dialogue - including
Socrates himself - discuss whether the just or
unjust man is happier. They are the philosopher-
kings of imagined cities and they also discuss the
nature of philosophy and the soul among other
things.
  Republic Plato,1998 The Republic is Plato's
discussion of the nature and meanin g of justice
and of the ideal state and its ruler. All
subsequent European thinking about these subjects
owes its character, directly or indirectly, to
this most famous, and most accessible of the
Platonic dialogues.
  Plato's 'Republic': An Introduction Sean
McAleer,2020-11-09 It is an excellent book –
highly intelligent, interesting and original.
Expressing high philosophy in a readable form
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without trivialising it is a very difficult task
and McAleer manages the task admirably. Plato is,
yet again, intensely topical in the chaotic and
confused world in which we are now living. Philip
Allott, Professor Emeritus of International Public
Law at Cambridge University This book is a lucid
and accessible companion to Plato’s Republic,
throwing light upon the text’s arguments and main
themes, placing them in the wider context of the
text’s structure. In its illumination of the
philosophical ideas underpinning the work, it
provides readers with an understanding and
appreciation of the complexity and literary
artistry of Plato’s Republic. McAleer not only
unpacks the key overarching questions of the text
– What is justice? And Is a just life happier than
an unjust life? – but also highlights some
fascinating, overlooked passages which contribute
to our understanding of Plato’s philosophical
thought. Plato’s 'Republic': An Introduction
offers a rigorous and thought-provoking analysis
of the text, helping readers navigate one of the
world’s most influential works of philosophy and
political theory. With its approachable tone and
clear presentation, it constitutes a welcome
contribution to the field, and will be an
indispensable resource for philosophy students and
teachers, as well as general readers new to, or
returning to, the text.
  The Republic Plato,Henry Desmond Pritchard
Lee,Melissa Lane,2007-05-31 This translation of
Plato's 'The Republic' is based on the assumption
that he intended these dialogues to sound like
conversations - although conversations of a
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philosophical sort.
  Republic Plato,2004-09-15 This edition includes
a select bibliography, a synopsis of each book, a
glossary of terms, a glossary and index of names,
and a general index. Reeve's new translation of
Republic is the one to order for students. . . .
Reeve draws on his thorough understanding of
Plato's central work to provide an informed
translation and properly brief supporting
apparatus. A highlight is the concise, substantive
Introduction that usefully encapsulates much of
Reeve's own scholarship. —P.W. Wakefield, in
CHOICE
  Plato's Republic Plato,1966-01-02
  The Just City Jo Walton,2015-01-13 Here in the
Just City you will become your best selves. You
will learn and grow and strive to be excellent.
Created as an experiment by the time-traveling
goddess Pallas Athene, the Just City is a planned
community, populated by over ten thousand children
and a few hundred adult teachers from all eras of
history, along with some handy robots from the far
human future—all set down together on a
Mediterranean island in the distant past. The
student Simmea, born an Egyptian farmer's daughter
sometime between 500 and 1000 A.D, is a brilliant
child, eager for knowledge, ready to strive to be
her best self. The teacher Maia was once Ethel, a
young Victorian lady of much learning and few
prospects, who prayed to Pallas Athene in an
unguarded moment during a trip to Rome—and, in an
instant, found herself in the Just City with grey-
eyed Athene standing unmistakably before her.
Meanwhile, Apollo—stunned by the realization that
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there are things mortals understand better than he
does—has arranged to live a human life, and has
come to the City as one of the children. He knows
his true identity, and conceals it from his peers.
For this lifetime, he is prone to all the troubles
of being human. Then, a few years in, Sokrates
arrives—the same Sokrates recorded by Plato
himself—to ask all the troublesome questions you
would expect. What happens next is a tale only the
brilliant Jo Walton could tell. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
  The Blackwell Guide to Plato's Republic
Gerasimos Santas,2008-04-15 The Blackwell Guide to
Plato’s Republic consists ofthirteen new essays
written by both established scholars andyounger
researchers with the specific aim of helping
readers tounderstand Plato’s masterwork. This
guide to Plato’s Republic is designed to
helpreaders understand this foundational work of
the Westerncanon. Sheds new light on many central
features and themes of theRepublic. Covers the
literary and philosophical style of theRepublic;
Plato’s theories of justice and knowledge;his
educational theories; and his treatment of the
divine. Will be of interest to readers who are new
to theRepublic, and those who already have some
familiarity withthe book.
  City and Soul in Plato's Republic G. R. F.
Ferrari,2005-09-15 Tracing a central theme of
Plato's Republic, G. R. F. Ferrari reconsiders in
this study the nature and purpose of the
comparison between the structure of society and
that of the individual soul. In four chapters,
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Ferrari examines the personalities and social
status of the brothers Glaucon and Adeimantus,
Plato's notion of justice, coherence in Plato's
description of the decline of states, and the
tyrant and the philosopher king—a pair who, in
their different ways, break with the terms of the
city-soul analogy. In addition to acknowledging
familiar themes in the interpretation of the
Republic—the sincerity of its utopianism, the
justice of the philosopher's return to the
Cave—Ferrari provocatively engages secondary
literature by Leo Strauss, Bernard Williams, and
Jonathan Lear. With admirable clarity and insight,
Ferrari conveys the relation between the city and
the soul and the choice between tyranny and
philosophy. City and Soul in Plato's Republic will
be of value to students of classics, philosophy,
and political theory alike.
  Understanding Plato's Republic Gerasimos
Santas,2010-02-04 Understanding Plato’s Republic
is an accessible introduction to the concepts of
justice that inform Plato’s Republic, elucidating
the ancient philosopher's main argument that we
would be better off leading just lives rather than
unjust ones Provides a much needed up to date
discussion of The Republic's fundamental ideas and
Plato's main argument Discusses the unity and
coherence of The Republic as a whole Written in a
lively style, informed by over 50 years of
teaching experience Reveals rich insights into a
timeless classic that holds remarkable relevance
to the modern world
  The Republic Plato,Alex Struik,2012-09-27 The
Republic is a Socratic dialogue written by Plato
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around 380 BC concerning the definition of justice
and the order and character of the just city-state
and the just man. In it, Socrates along with
various Athenians and others discuss the meaning
of justice and examine whether or not the just man
is happier than the unjust man by considering a
series of different cities coming into existence
in speech, culminating in a city (Kallipolis)
ruled by philosopher-kings; and by examining the
nature of existing regimes. The participants also
discuss the theory of forms, the immortality of
the soul, and the roles of the philosopher and of
poetry in society. Plato (circa 424-348 BC) was a
Classical Greek philosopher, mathematician, writer
of philosophical dialogues, and founder of the
Academy in Athens, the first institution of higher
learning in the Western world. Along with his
mentor, Socrates, and his student, Aristotle,
Plato helped to lay the foundations of Western
philosophy and science.
  Philosophers in the "Republic" Roslyn
Weiss,2012-08-16 In Plato’s Republic Socrates
contends that philosophers make the best rulers
because only they behold with their mind’s eye the
eternal and purely intelligible Forms of the Just,
the Noble, and the Good. When, in addition, these
men and women are endowed with a vast array of
moral, intellectual, and personal virtues and are
appropriately educated, surely no one could doubt
the wisdom of entrusting to them the governance of
cities. Although it is widely—and
reasonably—assumed that all the Republic’s
philosophers are the same, Roslyn Weiss argues in
this boldly original book that the Republic
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actually contains two distinct and irreconcilable
portrayals of the philosopher. According to Weiss,
Plato’s two paradigms of the philosopher are the
philosopher by nature and the philosopher by
design. Philosophers by design, as the allegory of
the Cave vividly shows, must be forcibly dragged
from the material world of pleasure to the sublime
realm of the intellect, and from there back down
again to the Cave to rule the beautiful city
envisioned by Socrates and his interlocutors. Yet
philosophers by nature, described earlier in the
Republic, are distinguished by their natural
yearning to encounter the transcendent realm of
pure Forms, as well as by a willingness to serve
others—at least under appropriate circumstances.
In contrast to both sets of philosophers stands
Socrates, who represents a third paradigm, one,
however, that is no more than hinted at in the
Republic. As a man who not only loves what is but
is also utterly devoted to the justice of
others—even at great personal cost—Socrates
surpasses both the philosophers by design and the
philosophers by nature. By shedding light on an
aspect of the Republic that has escaped notice,
Weiss’s new interpretation will challenge Plato
scholars to revisit their assumptions about
Plato’s moral and political philosophy.
  The Interpretation of Plato's Republic Neville
Richard Murphy,1951 A history and analysis of
journalism, advertising, and public communication
in the United States.
  The Art of Rhetoric Aristotle,2005-01-27 With
the emergence of democracy in the city-state of
Athens in the years around 460 BC, public speaking
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became an essential skill for politicians in the
Assemblies and Councils - and even for ordinary
citizens in the courts of law. In response, the
technique of rhetoric rapidly developed, bringing
virtuoso performances and a host of practical
manuals for the layman. While many of these were
little more than collections of debaters' tricks,
the Art of Rhetoric held a far deeper purpose.
Here Aristotle (384-322 BC) establishes the
methods of informal reasoning, provides the first
aesthetic evaluation of prose style and offers
detailed observations on character and the
emotions. Hugely influential upon later Western
culture, the Art of Rhetoric is a fascinating
consideration of the force of persuasion and
sophistry, and a compelling guide to the
principles behind oratorical skill.
  Socrates' Second Sailing Seth
Benardete,1992-10-15 In this section-by-section
commentary, Benardete argues that Plato's Republic
is a holistic analysis of the beautiful, the good,
and the just. This book provides a fresh
interpretation of the Republic and a new
understanding of philosophy as practiced by Plato
and Socrates. Cryptic allusions, startling
paradoxes, new questions . . . all work to give
brilliant new insights into the Platonic
text.—Arlene W. Saxonhouse, Political Theory
  The Republic Plato,2021-02-03 Plato's Republic
has long defied classification: it is a
philosophical masterpiece; it is acute political
theory; it is great literature. Although certain
inconsistencies have been subsequently discovered,
philosophical and otherwise, there can be no doubt
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that The Republic is a work of genius. It has as
its central problem the nature of justice. In a
word, what is justice? From this common origin,
however, the book divides at a broader level.
There is first of all the mundane, represented in
the first books by the refutation of proverbial
morality and traditional society. But the middle
books belong almost exclusively to pure
philosophy. In these Plato examines the figure of
the philosopher, metaphysics, and epistemology, an
extended investigation that culminates in the
allegory of the vision, visibility, and the sun as
symbol of the good, or justice. It not until the
delineation of the famous Myth of the Cave in Book
VII, however, that the two realms: material and
ideal, polity and philosophy, historical State and
ideal State, virtue and ethics truly come
together. The image of the liberated prisoner
forsaking the light, compelled whether by force or
obligation?Plato would say duty?to rejoin his
companions in the murky darkness of the cave, is
perhaps the key to the underlying unity of The
Republic. It is in the individual that the two
realms meet. Plato's aim, then, was to realize
social and political stability on a foundation of
moral and spiritual absolutes by which every man
may live.
  Plato's Republic Alain Badiou,2013-04-25 Plato's
Republic is one of the most well-known and widely
discussed texts in the history of philosophy, but
how might we get to the heart of this work today,
2500 years after it was originally composed? Alain
Badiou invents a new genre in order to breathe
fresh life into Plato's text and restore its
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universality. Rather than producing yet another
critical commentary, he has retranslated the work
from the original Greek and, by making various
changes, adapted it for our times. In this
innovative reimagining of a classic text, Badiou
has removed all references specific to ancient
Greek society, from the endless exchanges about
the moral courage of poets to those political
considerations that were only of interest to the
aristocratic elite. On the other hand, Badiou has
expanded the range of cultural references: here
philosophy is firing on all cylinders, and
Socrates and his companions are joined by Beckett,
Pessoa, Freud and Hegel. They demonstrate the
enduring nature of true philosophy, always ready
to move with the times. Moreover, Badiou the
dramatist has made the Socratic dialogue a true
oratorial contest: in his version of the Republic,
the interlocutors have more in mind than merely
agreeing with the Master. They stand up to him,
put him on the spot and thereby show thought in
motion. Through this work of writing, scholarship
and philosophy, we are able, for the first time,
to read a version of Plato's text which is alive,
stimulating and directly relevant to our world
today.

The Republic Plato Book Review: Unveiling the
Magic of Language

In a digital era where connections and knowledge
reign supreme, the enchanting power of language
has become more apparent than ever. Its ability to
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stir emotions, provoke thought, and instigate
transformation is really remarkable. This
extraordinary book, aptly titled "The Republic
Plato," published by a highly acclaimed author,
immerses readers in a captivating exploration of
the significance of language and its profound
affect our existence. Throughout this critique, we
shall delve to the book is central themes,
evaluate its unique writing style, and assess its
overall influence on its readership.
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